
Temple Court
2, Labourdonnais Street
Port Louis, Mauritius, 11413

MENLO PARK LTD (“the Company”)

1. Corporate Support Services (“CSS”) has taken note of social media posts relating to 
alleged disbursements of the Mauritius Investment (“MIC”) to the Company.

2. CSS terminated its services as company secretary to the Company, effective October 14, 
2024. The Registrar of Companies and the Board of directors of the Company were duly 
notified of same on that date. The registered address of the Company as being that of CSS is 
accordingly not presently accurate.

3. CSS emphasizes that it has no knowledge of any corporate transactions, other 
communication or any involvement between the Company and MIC during its tenure as 
Company Secretary for the Company.

4. CSS remains committed to providing high-quality corporate secretarial services and will 
continue to operate with the utmost integrity and transparency.
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